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TO: A Staff Traffic Committee Meeting was held on October 15, 2014 and was 
attended by Commissioner Elaine Schaefer, Lieutenant Andrew Block; Officers 
Raymond Matus and Mark Stiansen, Highway Patrol; Steve McNelis, Supervisor 
of Solid Waste and Highway, and Vera DiMaio, Administrative Assistant.. 

 
 
RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL 

ROOM, WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2014, 10:00 AM. 
 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
 
1. Josephine Parker of Williams Road requests a handicap parking space be 

established in the 200 block of Williams Road. 
 
The Staff Traffic Committee recommends that an ordinance be drafted for a 
handicap space to be established on the North side of Dreer Lane and Williams 
Road.  The approximate location would be 78 feet from Williams Road in a west 
direction for a distance of 22 feet. 
 
 

2. The Radnor Police Department’s Highway Patrol and Traffic Safety Unit request a 
review of the intersection design at Conestoga Road and Newtown Road. 

 
The Staff Traffic Committee recommends that PennDot be contacted and request 
approval for the installation of temporary delineators at the intersection at Conestoga 
Road and Newtown Road. This temporary improvement would better define the 
intersection and Stop location.  Once installed Highway Patrol will reassess the 
improvement. 


